

17<sup>th</sup> December 2013

Harmen Heesen Group CEO Technipharm NZ Ltd PO Box 959 Rotorua 3040

Dear Harmen

On behalf of the Board of Angus New Zealand I would like to sincerely thank you for your contribution as a bronze sponsor of the recent PGG Wrightson World Angus Forum in Rotorua.

The Forum was a major event for Angus and one that we, as an Association, are very proud of. It was a tremendous celebration of the Angus breed and the many who support it.

The great success of this event would not have been possible without the generous support you have provided throughout and we are deeply appreciative of this.

It was an absolute pleasure working with you in bringing together this wonderful event and we hope that your involvement was an enjoyable experience.

We look forward to many more years of Angus New Zealand and Technipharm working together in unison.

Thank you, once again, for your tremendous support and contribution.

With Kind Regards

Tim Brittain PRESIDENT

Address PO Box 503, 75 South Street, Feilding, New Zealand 4740

Phone 06 323 4484 Fax 06 323 3878 Email angus@pbbnz.com Web www.angusnz.co.nz



